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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Country Club of La Cholla Celebrates Grand Reopening  

Tucson, AZ – May 14th, 2019 — Premier senior living community The Country Club of La 

Cholla celebrated its Grand Reopening on May 14, in Tucson, Arizona. 

More than 200 guests walked the red carpet during the Grand Reopening event, which included 

a ribbon cutting ceremony, professional harp music, champagne, hors d’oeuvres, and tours of 

the community. Local politicians, business owners, community members, and the Oro Valley 

Chamber of Commerce were in attendance. 

“We wanted to celebrate our community’s change in ownership to Grace Management, Inc.,” 

said The Country Club of La Cholla Executive Director Lionel Kier. “We have been in the 

Northwest Tucson area for the past 28 years. We are thrilled to have Grace Management 

support our long-standing commitment to serving the local market as a Senior Living Provider 

of Choice.” 

Grace Management, Inc. is a nationally recognized leader in the delivery of senior living 

management services and assumed management of The Country Club of La Cholla earlier this 

year. The Country Club of La Cholla provides quality independent living and assisted living 

amenities and programming. 

“We have a seasoned team of management professionals and the most caring associates that 

go out of their way to engage residents,” Kier said. “With a 20,000 square foot Clubhouse, we 

truly are a Country Club, with exceptional amenities, but more importantly with exceptional 

associates. You will feel welcome the moment you enter our community. Ask our residents, 

and they will tell you how welcome they feel. We are committed to exceeding expectations.”  

 



 
About The Country Club of La Cholla 

Located in the picturesque La Cholla Hills of Tucson, minutes from gorgeous Catalina State Park, 

The Country Club of La Cholla is an energetic, vibrant community that offers luxurious amenities 

and quality services. This premier location is convenient to quality medical facilities, amazing 

outdoor recreation, and the popular Foothills Mall. For more information, please visit: 

www.countrycluboflacholla.com.  

 

About Grace Management, Inc. 

Grace Management, Inc. was established in 1984 to develop, market, and manage residential 

communities for seniors. We believe that by combining sound fiscal and operational management, 

adherence to ethical standards, and balance in all aspects of our lives, Grace Management, Inc. 

will continue to be known as one of the finest senior housing management companies in the 

country. For more information, please visit www.gracemanagement.com. 
 

##### 

More than 200 people attended The Country Club of La Cholla’s Grand Reopening event May 14 at the 
community in Tucson, Ariz. The event included a ribbon cutting ceremony, champagne, hors d’oeuvres, and 
more. 

http://www.countrycluboflacholla.com/
http://www.gracemanagement.com/


 
 

The Country Club of La Cholla’s Grand Reopening event May 14 included professional harp music by Christine 
Vivona at the community in Tucson, Ariz. With more than 200 people in attendance, the event was a great 
success to celebrate being under new ownership and management. 
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